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John Gauci recently spoke to one of the board members (an ex Tavs parent) and the Bowlo will very

Petersham Bowling Club

kindly let us hang an enrolment banner at the club, submit an article for their newsletter and set up a
stall at their Paws Day this coming Sunday afternoon April 30. John & | will be manning the stall on
Sunday afternoon. It would be great if Taverners families could support the event — with or without a

furry friend.
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BRING YOUR FURRY FRIENDS FOR A DAY OF FUN ON OUR TOP GREEN

OUTDOOR BAR, FACE PAINTING, PET GROOMING DEMO, DOG TRAINING AND
BEHAVIOURAL DEMOS,
CAKE STALL, BEST IN SHOW PET COMPS & FREE PET HEALTH CHECK UPS

SUNDAY APRIL 30THFROM12PM

Pets must be controlled, outside and on leads / contained in some way at all times.

PBC Paws Day - Sunday April 30th

HOSTED BY
Petersham Bowling Club

DATE / TIME
30th Apr 2023 @ 12:00 pm

DESCRIPTION
Bring your furry pals for an afternoon of fun and fundraising on our top green!

Face painting from 12pm-2pm

Dog training & behavioural tips demo @ 12:45pm and 3:15pm

Pet grooming demo by the wonderful Kazoo from StarPaws Petersham @ 1:30pm
Gold coin entry pet competitions!

Categories are: Best Pet & owner likeness Most creative pet trick Highest jumper Most
Obedient pet Best pet & politician likeness Summer Hill Village vets will be providing
free pet health check ups and advice and more. We'll have a cake stall, raffle and
outdoor bar with delicious brews by Moon Dog Brewing. All proceeds from our cake
stall, raffle & pet competitions will go to Maggies Rescue shelter who will have
volunteers there on the day with Merch for sale and info on fostering and adopting
furry angels. Our Fiddle leaf bistro will have HOTDOGS on offer with GF & VEG
options available. Join us for a top arvo from 12pm on Sunday the 30th of April. The
PBC.

LOCATION
77 Brighton St 2049



Chicken feeders

Thank you to the families who volunteered to look after our chickens during the holidays. It is greatly
appreciated.

Easter raffle

Congratulations to all the Easter raffle winners. Thank you to everyone who donated items and bought
tickets. A very big thank you to Alissa for bundling the raffle items and Emily for working with Alissa to
wrap the bundles.

2024 enrolments

It's early in the year but the sooner we have an idea about the number of 2024 enrolments the better.
So we are asking families to talk to friends and neighbours who have school age children about
considering Taverners. Please assure them that out of catchment enrolments will be accepted. Any
interested families who would like a school tour, tell them to contact Jack via email

Jacki.Gardner@det.nsw.edu.au

Any current Taverners families who have children who will be ready to start in 2024 please submit
enrolment forms via the online enrolment facility on the school website. If you are a current family but
don't live in catchment you will have to go in via the out of catchment section or | can email you an
enrolment form. | can email the form to in area families too.

Testimonials

Thank you to the families who have written a testimonial for the school website, it is greatly
appreciated. It is not too late to provide one, whenever you get time just email it to me and | will add
it to the testimonials page on the website.

PBL Rewards Lunch

During Term 1 the Blueys & the Bingos collected enough PBL tokens to qualify for a BBQ / Pizza lunch
on Friday May 5. The lunch will be free of charge. The order form is attached and will be in hard copy

in home reader bags on Wednesday.

WE ACCEPT
CREATIVE KIDS
VOUCHER

“THE FUN WAY TO
LEARN ANOTHER
LANGUAGE"

ENROL NOW FOR
TERM 1 -2023

LANGUAGE CLUB AT TAVERNER HILL INFANT SCHOOL

SPANISH ON THURSDAY 3:30pm —4:30pm BOOK A FREE TRIAL
LESSON

ENROL NOW AT:

Tt ougeeds A

Australia
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Lost Property
There is a fair amount of unnamed items in the lost property box — hats, jackets, drink bottles. Some
have names of the previous owners. If your child has lost during Term 1 have a look in the box on the

verandah. The uniform items left will be put into the clothing pool at the end of Week 2.

Diary Dates (Bold New Events)
First day for students Term 2 - Wednesday April 26
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After School Drama recommences - Wednesday April 26 3.30 - 4pm

Lunchtime Chess classes recommences - Thursday April 27 11.45am - 12.30pm
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After School Spanish recommences - Thursday May 4 3.30 - 4.30pm
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PBL Term 1 Rewards Lunch - Friday May 5 (Note below & note will go home in reader bags)
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Assembly - Item Bingos- Friday May 12 @ 3pm
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Assembly - ltem Blueys- Friday June 2 @ 3pm
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Assembly - Item Bingos- Friday June 23 @ 3pm
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Student progress reports home - Friday June 23
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Last day Term 2 — Friday June 30
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First day for students Term 3 - Tuesday July 18
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Last day Term 3 - Friday September 22

Level 1 30A George St, Burwood 2134
Office: (02) 9745 1170
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CHESS!!

Learn to be a chess champion! Coaching for students at Taverners Hill Infants School is held
on Thursdays from 11:45am to 12:30pm, starting on 27 April 2023.

Learning and playing chess helps children develop their logical thinking and problem solving
skills, improves their concentration and focus, while also being a great source of enjoyment.
Activities include group lessons on a demonstration chess board or interactive whiteboard,
puzzle solving and fun practice games.

Students earn merit awards by making checkmates, or by displaying skills and positive
qualities, which all good chess players strive to develop.

If your child is interested in taking part, you can collect an enrolment form from the school
office, or email enrol@sydneyacademyofchess.com.au for a copy. For all enquiries, please
contact Sydney Academy of Chess on (02) 9745 1170.




Pizza / BBQ PBL Reward Lunch

Dear Parents
We are going to have our Term 1 PBL Pizza / BBQ reward day on Friday May 5. The children will have the

choice of 3 pizza types or a sausage on a roll.

The children will still need to bring their afternoon tea, crunch & sip food, drinks and anything else they require

above the sausage sizzle or pizza for lunch.

Please complete the form below to select what your child would like for lunch and return to school / or to Jack

by email by Monday May 1.

Child’'s name:

Please select one for item for your child

Pizza

% Simply Cheese

% Margherita

<+ Hom and Cheese

s Sausage on a roll




